
To Program Directors and Program Coordinators 
From Martha Jordan, GME Administrative Director:  

 

2021-22 Resident/Fellow and Faculty Surveys: New Reporting Window 

The reporting period for the ACGME’s annual surveys will now run from February 28, 2022 through 

April 17, 2022, so that responses can be collected after the projected peak of the Omicron surge. This 

will provide a reporting period of 7 weeks not significantly reduced from last year’s reporting period of 

8-1/2 weeks. As the survey results are valued by programs and institutions for their continuous quality 

improvement efforts, further delay would significantly delay release of the program and comparison 

data. With a window closing of April 17, we anticipate that programs will still receive their reports in 

early May. 

 

Please stress to your residents and faculty the importance of completing the ACGME survey. The 

GME office will be monitoring completion to ensure that all of our programs achieve at least 70% 

compliance for residents and faculty (our goal is to have 100% compliance for both surveys in all 

programs). Please make sure that your core faculty lists are accurate in ACGME ADS since they will be 

the ones required to complete the survey. 

 

Let me know if you have questions or need further assistance:  mjorda@med.wayne.edu 


